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March 19, 2012

Dear Parents,
Barnhill Memorial Middle School recently formed a much needed Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) to assist in fostering a stronger connection between the home and school.  Its mandate is to work with staff, teachers, students and other parents to enhance the school experience by organizing fun events for students and teachers as well as initiating fundraisers to support the school in obtaining new or up to date supplies (i.e. score clock for gym, gym mats, books for the library, etc. as well as beautification of the school inside (bathrooms, lockers, lunch room etc.) and out (clean up of grounds, planting of flowers/shrubs etc.).
In order, to help us get underway with some much needed projects at the school, we need to begin fundraising.  We have decided to try a fundraising idea from AVON that has had some great success at other schools.  We would like every student for the next 2 weeks starting today till the 10th of April to become an Avon representative. During this time, students/parents of Barnhill will help us raise money by selling the products found in the Avon catalogue. The timing couldn't be more perfect for the upcoming spring season, so please ask your friends and family to purchase items from the brochures provided.
This fundraiser would be done on a voluntary participation only. We are hoping that each classroom exceeds the goal of $500.00 in sales.  For every $1000.00 we will earn almost 1/2 of our sales back to the school. There is very little work for you. We will supply you with everything; you just need to share with family and friends.  We hope we can count on your support to help us begin raising some very necessary funds for the benefit of our children and their school.  The orders will be collected each day till the deadline date of April 10th.  
Please have your customers make their cheques payable to Barnhill Memorial School.  The Orders will then be sent out for processing on the eve of April 10th. The delivery date would be April 20th 1 &1/2 weeks after they have been processed. 

The Parent Involvement committee with your help hopes to achieve a goal of $3000.00 in sales. There will be prizes awarded to the top seller and an ice cream sundae party to the classroom with the highest sales.  We thank you in advance for your support for our fund raising request. 
“Together we can all make a difference!!”

Sincerely Yours,
Susie Dignam, Parent Involvement Committee
P.S.  Please note students are not permitted to campaign door to door.  
 Barnhill Parent Involvement Committee (PIC)








